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Dentod ASSistants Associodion




Fall 2017
The Pennsylvania Dental Assistants Association (PDAA) would like to invite you to join us for our Fall General Assembly Meeting on Friday, November 10 at Landisville Mennonite Church 3320 Bowman Road, Landisville PA 17538 and Saturday, November 11 at Comfort Suites 543 Champ Blvd. Manheim, PA 17545. This 2-day event will include the opportunity to earn up to 9 CE credits. The Lancaster County Dental Assistants Society will be hosting a dinner social, and all attendees are invited to join us for a time of fun, prizes and great food. The PDAA will hold their State General Assembly meeting to conduct the business of the Association (we hope you will join us and see firsthand how your State Association operates). The social will begin at 5:00 pm followed by the meeting. Location of both is Chestnut Hill Villa, 543 Champ Blvd. Manheim, PA 17545.
PDAA will be holding elections for new officers at this meeting. If you are a member of the American Dental Assistants Association and would like to represent your state as an officer of the PDAA, nominations are currently being accepted. Please submit your name and a brief bio and position statement to pdaa.lcdas@comcast.net.

As our Community Service Project, PDAA will be sponsoring a Food Drive for the Central Pennsylvania Food Bank. Please bring non-perishable items to donate to support this worthy cause.
Now is the perfect time to become a member of the American Dental Assistants Association. PDAA is having a new member drive.  As a member, you can save up to $50 off of your registration fees for the upcoming PDAA Fall General Assembly Meeting. Benefits include free online CE’s and malpractice insurance just to name a few, application with a full benefits list is available at adaausa.org.
If you are a member of ADAA, then you are also a member of PDAA and local society. Currently, there are five locals, Berks, Lancaster, Northeast, Philadelphia, and Pittsburgh. Have you ever been interested in being involved on a state or local level?  There is no better time than the present, whether you are interested in starting a local in your area or helping an existing local become more active, we need you. Help us give a voice to all the Dental Assistants in Pennsylvania and make dental assisting the best profession it can be!
Registration forms will be available soon at padentalassistants.org and lancasterdentalassistants.org. Please feel free to send any questions to pdaa.lcdas@comcast.net.

